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We normally do not define terms in the statutes if the definition is the common or
dictionary meaning of the term, which the definition of “primarily” is in this case.  If
you are concerned that “primarily” will be taken to mean something other than
“mainly” or “chiefly,” then we should use “mainly” or “chiefly” in place of “primarily”
in s. 632.05 (2).
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